
 

19 September 2025 
 

 Fonterra’s 2025 Annual Results Briefing Details 
 
On Thursday 25 September we will be announcing our 2025 Annual Results. 
 
You are invited to join our executive team on a conference call for a Q&A session at 1:30pm NZT. 
 
The Annual Results materials will be available on the NZX and our website on the morning of  
25 September, including a video on Fonterra’s performance, outlook and the proposed Mainland 
Group divestment.  
 
We recommend you watch the video prior to joining the call. 
 
 
Date: Thursday 25 September 2025 

Time: 1:30pm NZT 

Event: Update hosted by: 
• Miles Hurrell (Chief Executive Officer) 
• Andrew Murray (Chief Financial Officer) 

 
 
Please register using the link below: 

Event Registration 
 
 
 
 

 
ENDS 

  
For further information contact: 
 
Phil van Polanen 
GM Capital Markets and Investor Relations 
Phone: +64 21 021 99959 
 

 

https://www.fonterra.com/nz/en/investors.html
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10050127-jh7y6t.html
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